
TOWN OF SHARON
ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 3, 2014

10:30 A.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Paula B. Keefe, Richard B. Gorden and Mark J. Mazur.

1. The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2015 exemption applications for the owners
of the following parcels:

Parcel # 1-10 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel # 61-14 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel # 102-87 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel # 70-45 Cl. 41C Granted
Parcel # 70-128 Cl.41C Granted
Parcel # 59-15 Cl.17D Granted
Parcel # 122-16-42 Cl.17D Granted
Parcel # 53-5 Cl.17D Granted
Parcel # 52-58 Cl.17D Granted
Parcel # 61-14 Cl.41A Granted
Parcel # 53-5 Cl. 41A Granted

2. The Board discussed their outstanding 8 of 58 request. The
Board directed the Administrative Assessor to send a letter to
the owner of the property in question. The Board also directed
the Administrative Assessor to speak to a former assessor about
the matter.

3. The Board read an email from the Town Administrator
concerning his desire to have the classification hearing no later
than December 9, 2014. The Board said they will try to comply
with his request.

4. The minutes to our previous meeting were approved.

5. The Board reviewed the Administrative Assessor’s proposals to
update our residential assessments for FY2015. The Board
requested two printouts to help them analyze the proposed
changes.

6. The Board confirmed that they will be holding their next
meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Tuesday September 16, 2014.

11:45 A.M. Adjourned


